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FROM THE PRESIDENT... 

Our Page Alumni and Friends Association is beginning its fifth year. The 
impact we have had at Page is felt from one end of the campus to the 
other, the result of your membership donations and the work of alumni, 
parents, students, and friends. The renewed contacts folks have made 
with old friends are numerous. 
 

This past year we 
• Gave five student scholarships 
• Continued work on the Alma Pinnix Bank, including adding a drip 

line with a timing system 
• Bought a new flagpole, US flag, NC flag, and Page flag 
• Furnished the new Study Lounge area in the Media Center 
• Published and mailed two newsletters 

 

Please read about our ambitious plan-to-make-a-plan for the Auditorium, 
and contact us if you can help in any way. 
 

About membership…..As our fiscal year is July 1-June 30, it is time to 
join or renew your membership with your tax-deductible donation. We 
believe in our Association and its mission, but know some of you may 
have no interest in it. Only 5% of folks receiving the newsletter have 
joined this past year.  
 

Therefore, we ask you to do one of two things:  
• Join our Association at the level of your choosing…… OR 

• Contact me at sgtysinger@triad.rr.com or 336-288-5590 with a 
request to remove your name from our mailing list. 

 

We invite you to join us at meetings, on line, and through memberships 
as we work to carry out our Mission Statement: 

To connect with the past, strengthen the present, and build for 
the future of Page High School through support of and 
participation in areas of academic, cultural, athletic, and social life 

 

Meeting dates are scheduled below, usually in the Page Media Center, 
but the venue can change. The September 27 meeting will definitely be in 
the Media Center so we can all see the new Study Lounge. Go Pirates! 
 

     Susan Tysinger, President 
     sgtysinger@triad.rr.com 
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Spring/Summer 2010 

ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION MEETINGS 
 

2010-2011 Meeting Schedule Mondays 5:30-6:30 PM  Page Media Center 

September 27, 2010  February 7, 2011 
November 1, 2010  April 4, 2011  
 

Annual Meeting  TBA 

Call Page at 336-370-8200 or check website for verification of time and venue. 

www.pagealumniandfriends.org 
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The 2009-2010 school year was a great year for Page 
High School. Our school grew in numbers to house 
approximately 1850 students, making us the second 
largest school in Guilford County (behind Northwest).  
 

The most exciting venture that we began was developing a 
plan to upgrade the athletic complex. As part of a prior 
bond package, Page will receive well over a million dollars. 
We used the master plan that was developed several 
years ago and reassessed some changing needs. Our 
goal was to use the money in a way that would most 
effectively serve the community for many years to come. 
The plan has now been completed and we expect work to 
begin following the 2010 football season with the 
completion date of 2012. We look forward to keeping you 
updated on the progress of these capital improvements.  
 

The Alumni Association was, once again, very active in the 
life of Page. Today a new flagpole is being installed in 
front of the school. This was made possible through 
funding from your Association. The Alumni and Friends 
student scholarships were presented at our Senior Awards 
Program in May to five very deserving students. In 
addition, our media center is undergoing some updating 
and renovation to be more student-friendly through 
collaboration between the school and the Alumni.  
 

We at Page are dedicated to helping maintain the strong 
traditions of excellence in scholarship, the arts, athletics, 

and citizenship. Some notable accomplishments include: 
 

• $9.1 million in scholarship money, an increase of 
almost $2 million from the prior year  

• Acceptance to more than 90 universities and colleges 
by our senior class 

• 41% of the senior class Honor Graduates, with one 
Presidential Scholar and eleven NC scholars 

• 887 Advanced Placement Tests administered (results 
are pending) 

• A growing, thriving IB Program, opening the 2010 year 
with almost 200 prospective and diploma IB students  

• State Soccer Champion (boys) 
• Three state winners in Technology competition who 

will move on to Nationals 
• Gains in state End-of-Course scores for the third 

consecutive year 
• Teacher Teresa McNeill awarded the North Carolina 

Teaching Excellence Award, positioning her as a 
current finalist at the national level 

• Winner of the Wachovia Cup for overall athletic 
program excellence for the Metro 4A Conference 

 

We are very proud of our students’ and staff’s 
accomplishments, and we will continue to maintain Page’s 
good name in all that we do.  
 

   Marilyn Foley, Principal 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

School Resource Officer Aaron Griffiths (fondly known as 
OG by the Page family) was named “Officer of the Year” 
by the Greensboro Police Department for the outstanding 
work he does at Page. He is a friendly face, a calming 
presence, an authority figure, a guiding hand to the Page 
family. Principal Foley says, “We are very fortunate to 
have OG here at Page. He has very quickly become 
entrenched into Pirate life and is visible at most 
extracurricular events. OG is well respected and cares 
deeply about helping and protecting all students and staff.” 
OG shares a bit about himself. 
 

I graduated from Guilford College with a Bachelor of 
Science Degree. I then spent seven years in the army as 
an Infantry Paratrooper with the 82nd Airborne Division. I 
have been a police officer for 13 years. I worked as a 
detective undercover in the vice-narcotics division. I 
worked on the south side of Greensboro and trained 23 
rookies while on the job there.  
 

What I like most about being an SRO is getting to know 
the kids. I have seen these kids do amazing things, and 
they have restored my hope in the youth of today. I attend 
a lot of sporting events, plays, musicals, and other 
functions at Page High School. I attend several clubs with 
the kids and try to encourage them to be better people. I 
often provide snacks and drinks for the kids on a weekly 
basis. I have seen the fastest way to earn a kid’s trust is 
through his belly. 
 

My proudest moment was when I won “Officer of the 
Year.” I thought it was very nice to be recognized for what 
I do. And it was very validating to see that the Police 
Department places such importance on the work SROs do 
with our youth within the schools. 

(Continued on page 6) 

SRO AARON GRIFFITHS NAMED GREENSBORO “OFFICER OF THE YEAR” 

Principal Marilyn Foley with Officer Griffiths in front of Pirate painted by 
alumnus Becky AllmendingerSchiffman (‘80) 
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Jeff Queen (’88), Paul Wingate 
(’88), and Stephanie Keaney (’93) 
served on this year’s scholarship 
committee. As expected, we had 
another fantastic pool of applicants 
for the 2010 Page Alumni and 
Friends Scholarships. This year, we 
were able to offer five $750 
scholarships, thanks to your 
generous support of the 
Association. After carefully reading 
all of the applications and 
interviewing the top candidates, we 
selected these five seniors. 
 By Stephanie Keaney (‘93) 
 

JACOB BUFFINGTON….. I am 
very proud to be the recipient of a 
Page Alumni and Friends 
Scholarship. I have spirited memories from my time at Page. 
During my four years, I was active on the varsity swim team, 
FBLA, TSA, and Page Playmakers. I was a member of the 
National Honor Society and was an AP Scholar.  
 

Outside of school, I was active in Boy Scouts, attaining the 
rank of Eagle Scout. Many of my hobbies were born from my 
years in scouting: camping, hiking, fishing, and volunteering in 
the community. I have spent time the last two summers hiking 
100 miles of the Appalachian Trail and am looking forward to 
many more. I am attending NC State this fall and plan to 
major in Chemical or Environmental Engineering. Thank you 
for your generous support! 
 

CAROLINE BYERS…..I will be attending UNC Wilmington to 
pursue my interest in nursing, hopefully in the field of pediatric 
oncology. At Page I was involved in student council for four 
years and Yearbook for three. My senior year I held the 
positions of Student Body President and Editor-in-Chief. 
Holding these positions enabled me to see and know a lot 
about Page and to be able to better appreciate all it has to 
offer. Playing lacrosse for four years gave me a different 
perspective of Page than the organizational duties I held. 
 

I have fond memories of my four years at Page. I treasure the 
athletic spirit and pride, the unity of being a Pirate, and the life
-long friendships I created there. It is hard to pick something 
that stands out the most because with the Page/Grimsley 
rivalry, spirit week, and student council, it's hard not to love it 
all! Even a couple of months after graduating, I've reflected on 
how important my four years were to me, with getting involved 
and finding a special place there. I developed close 
relationships with many of the administrators, teachers, and 
coaches. I will truly miss the comfort of that school and miss 
the feeling of being a Page Pirate. 

JONAH CORNETT…..I have lived in Greensboro for nine 
years. I work at Brassfield Cinema and volunteer at Off’n 
Running and Greensboro Urban Ministries. I will be attending 
Carolina Cross Connections with my church youth group this 
summer as a service project. While at Page High School I 
lettered in cross-country, swimming, and spring track. I also 
enjoyed culinary classes at Weaver.  

My most special times at Page 
were probably with the cross-
country team. Since my brother is 
two years older than I and ran 
cross-country, I attended all his 
meets and really felt like a part of 
the team for six years. I was lucky 
enough to know Coach Osborne 
before I officially started on the 
team. He has been the best 
coach, teacher, and friend. He is 
very knowledgeable about this 
sport and shares that with his 
runners. He has been a great 
mentor and I will miss him.  
In the fall I will be attending 
Lesley University in Cambridge, 
Massachusetts. I will be a part of 

a two-year program that will prepare me to live on my own 
and work in the airport industry. I am very excited about 
starting this new chapter in my life. I want to thank the Page 
High School Alumni and Friends Association for awarding me 
the scholarship. I am very grateful and will use these monies 
toward my education. 
 

CHANDLER LEIK…..I will be attending UNC-Chapel Hill this 
fall. I was an active student during my time at Page, 
participating in Student Council, numerous varsity sports, and 
various clubs. 
 

My fondest Page memories involve school spirit. I will never 
forget standing in the middle of the Student Section at a home 
game for any sport, and looking in front and behind at the pool 
of red and black. Everyone is cheering loudly, laughing, and 
having a great time while encouraging their fellow classmates 
to succeed. The support given by our student body for any 
Page event – whether a game, a play, or an academic 
competition – is truly unique.  
 

The week of the Page/Grimsley football game is especially 
memorable because it is a time when the whole student body 
unites. From dressing up as a “grit” to dancing around a giant 
bonfire, it is a week of much anticipated fun and cohesion 
when any differences are put aside. It is a magical feeling 
when the Page football team is playing their hearts out while 
hundreds of Page students are cheering wildly. Page students 
and staff are definitely irreplaceable when it comes to school 
spirit! 
 

ANDREW WALKER…..I will be going to Northwestern 
University in the fall. I played on the Page Lacrosse team for 
all four years of high school, and ran track freshman and 
sophomore years. I have participated in the National Junior 
Classical league, Science Olympiad, and National Honor 
Society. Also, I have ridden in the Tour to Tanglewood (a 
fundraiser for MS awareness and research) the past seven 
years and have helped build a house with Constructores Para 
Cristo for the past three.  
 

Page is the place that has been instrumental in helping mold 
my personality and identity into something that is singular to 
me. I will always remember and be grateful for the education, 
guidance, and friendships I had at Page. 

2010 ALUMNI AND FRIENDS SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 

Left to right: Jacob Buffington, Johan Cornett, Chandler Leik, 
Caroline Byers, and Andrew Walker  
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RICHARD MONTANA REELS FOR RESEARCH 
The second annual Reelin' for Research Offshore Fishing 
Tournament took place on Saturday May 1, 2010, off the 
coast of Morehead City, NC. The purpose was to raise 
money for the NC Children's Promise for Cancer Research, 
the fund-raising arm of the NC Children's Hospital in 
Chapel Hill.  
 

The origin of this tournament goes back several years 
when my friend since birth, Richard Montana (’98), called 
up the old gang from Page to arrange a fishing trip. At that 
time the only goal of the trip was to have a good time, with 
the possibility of it becoming an “annual event.” 
 

This, however, did not 
go quite as planned. 
Richard's father, Tony, 
was diagnosed with 
cancer a couple of years 
later, passing away less 
than a year after his 
original diagnosis. 
Tony's death was a very 
tragic blow to Richard, 
his mother Margaret, his 
sister Anne Margaret 
(’95), and all of Tony's 
family and friends. And 
obviously fishing with 
high school buddies 
wasn't exactly top priority for any of us during the months 
of Tony's illness and the weeks/months following his death. 
 

However, after Tony's death we all put our heads together 
and figured out how we could convert our annual fishing 
trip into more than just a simple get-together for a few old 
high school buddies. We decided to turn the trip into a fund
-raising event that stood 
for something that Tony 
would be proud of – 
fighting kids’ cancer! 
Throughout his illness, 
Tony told Richard that 
he had lived a good, 
long life and was 
thankful for it. But it 
always upset Tony when 
he thought about the 
young children who were 
stricken with cancer, and 
how unfair it was that 
their lives would be cut 
so short. 
 

Using Tony's hopes and dreams as their cause, Richard 
and Anne gathered a small group of friends and formed the 
steering committee for the Reelin' for Research Offshore 
Fishing Tournament, and the rest would become history. 
 

The first ever Reelin' for Research Tournament took place 
in May of 2009, and it was a huge success. A fleet of 16 
boats (six anglers per boat) weathered the ten-foot seas for 

a great day of fishing. After all 
was said and done, we raised 
just over $26,000 to donate to 
the NC Children's Promise. 
 

Fast forward to present day, and 
I know Tony is definitely smiling 
down on us all! The second annual Reelin' for Research is 
now in the books, and this one surpassed all of our hopes 
and expectations. Twenty-nine boats participated in this 
year's RFR, and our donation tally of $70,000+ has almost 

tripled that of the 2009 tournament! 
 
Reelin’ for Research 
has become something 
so much larger than we 
ever would have 
dreamed, and it's 
definitely something 
that we are all 
extremely proud to be 
a part of. In just two 
years, we have raised 
almost $100,000 for 
the NC Children's 
Promise; and the 
tournament has grown 
from a mostly 
Greensboro-based 

group of participants (many PHS alumni) to a tournament 
that includes participants from all over the state of North 
Carolina! 
 

Committee members responsible for the lion’s share of the 
work are founder Richard Montana (’98), Allen Cooke 
(’98), Brian Cooke (’95), Anne Margaret Montana Correll 

(’95), Sarah Hauser 
(’00), Ashley 
Watkins (’99), 
Courtney Boger, 
Paull Boger, Abbey 
Cooke, Chris Craven, 
Mike Kilpatrick, Seth 
Marshall, Alan 
Oakley, and Laura 
Williston.  
 

We are grateful for 
generous sponsors, 
donors, and 
participants and invite 
all interested in 

helping out or supporting our first-weekend-in-May annual 
tournament to get in touch with us. For more details, visit 
our web site at  www.reelinforresearch.org. Join us as we 
“continue to fight together to land a cure for the kids”! And 
we are grateful for the part Richard has played in making it 
all happen! 
 

    By Allen Cooke (’98)  

Richard, right of center 
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PARKER WOOD WHITE (‘97)….HELPING THE WORLD, ONE CHILD AT A TIME 
After 1997 Page 
alumna Parker 
Wood White 
graduated from 
UNC in 2001, she 
headed to 
Washington, DC. 
For the next six and-
a-half years she 
worked in the 
political arena for 
Senators Jesse 
Helms, Bill Frist, and 
Richard Burr. She 
worked as a 
Legislative 
Correspondent, on 
Republican 
elections, and in the 
Capitol. She was 
Senator Burr’s 
scheduler until the 
day before her 
daughter Avery was born 
in Arlington, VA, in July of 2007. In early 2008 she, her 
husband Robert, and Avery moved back to Greensboro. 
Her son, Perrin Robert White, was born May 26, 2010. 
 
Becoming a mother gave Parker an entirely new outlook on 
life. She realized she had to do something to help children 
in her community. 
 
Once I had Avery, my entire perspective changed, and I 
knew that I wanted to do something that would have a big 
impact on children. I realized how helpless Avery was and 
how much she depended on me. It made me sad to think of 
all the parents that wanted to give their children everything 
(including food) and didn't have the ability to provide for 
them. I couldn't imagine my children ever being hungry, 
and I wanted to help out other families that need that extra 
helping hand.  
 
The more I looked for a way to make an impact in my 
community, the more fully I understood how important good 
nutrition is to the overall well-being of a child. Hungry 
children are not ready to learn. 
 
Half of the Guilford County Schools children are on free or 
reduced lunch. Many of these go home to little or no food 
over the weekend. Statistics show that when they return to 
school on Monday and again are fed, it takes 2 ½ days 
(until Wednesday afternoon) for them to be ready to learn. 
So basically these children are receptive to learning only 
half of the time they are in school.  
 
I had heard about BackPack programs around the country 
whose purpose is to provide nutrition to children, and I 
knew that there was not a countywide one here. Although 
some local churches are doing an amazing job of helping 

students in local 
schools, Guilford 
County lacked an 
organized program. 
So our BackPack 
Beginnings program 
was born. Our goal 
is to feed the hungry 
children of Guilford 
County by providing 
school-aged 
children at risk of 
hunger with 
backpacks full of 
nutritious, child-
friendly foods to 
take home over the 
weekends during 
the school year.  
 
BackPack 
Beginnings is a part 
of a national 

Feeding America program 
and was launched in Guilford County in January 2010 at 
Wiley Elementary and Shiloh Head Start, feeding 50 
elementary students and 15 preschoolers, with plans to 
feed more than 100 students in the fall. In March, our own 
BackPack Beginnings became a Charitable Purpose Fund 
under the Community Foundation of Greater Greensboro. 
By partnering with Second Harvest Food Bank and Guilford 
Child Development, we have been able to garner 
community support and interest while feeding children at a 
lower cost.  
 

Our main expense is supplying food and backpacks to 
these children. Picking up the food, then filling and 
distributing the backpacks, is done by volunteers. As 
we receive more money, we’ll be able to increase the 
number of children and schools we are able to serve.  

You can be a part of the solution by donating online at 
https://netcommunity.cfgg.org/SSLPage.aspx?pid=184. 
When you fill out this form, choose "BackPack Food 
Program for Kids" from the drop-down menu next to 
"Designation.”  

• For $5, you can feed a child for the 
weekend. 

• For $150, you can feed a child for the 
school year. 

• For $8000, you can feed a class of children 
(50 children) for the entire school year. 

 
By feeding these children, we help them become 
happier, healthier, and better educated members of our 
Greensboro community. And thank you in advance for 
your support! 

   By Parker Wood White (’97) 

Parker with husband Robert, daughter Avery, and son Perrin 
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ON THE WAY TO A BEAUTIFUL PAGE 

I am a 
Senior Girl 
Scout and 
a rising 
junior at 
Page, and I 
am working 
on my Gold 
Award 
project. 
The Gold 
Award is 
the highest 
award in 

Girl Scouting. It requires many hours of work and must 
benefit the community.  For my project, I will be re-
landscaping the front of G-Wing and helping with the 
upkeep of the Alma Pinnix Hill.Page High School is viewed 
and used every day by lots of people, and many of us 
would like it to be a pleasing site.  
 

The main focus of my project is in front of G-Wing where, 
with the help of landscape designer Alexa Aycock, mother 
of two Page alumni, I will be revamping the landscape. 
Right now, there are many weeds, little mulch, and 
mismatched plants.  When I am finished, I hope that 
students will enjoy eating lunch and hanging out there. I 
will also be weeding, fertilizing, and spreading mulch on 
the hill. In addition to this, I am creating a “Page 
Beautification” Club at school to get other students 
involved in maintaining the landscape. We will work on 
projects that will improve the appearance of Page. I would 
like the outside of the school to reflect the great things that 
are happening on the inside. My goal is to make Page an 
even more welcoming place! 
 

   By Caitlin Mills (’12) 

WORK ON THE ALMA PINNIX HILL 

CONTINUES 

The Page Alumni and Friends and PTSA have 
collaboratively funded the restoration of the Alma Pinnix 
Hill these past two years. Most of the plants we put in the 
ground last fall on the Cone Blvd. side of the hill survived 
the harsh winter. There were a few exceptions, but we 
were generally pleased with the survival rate. After all, we 
had an extended harsh freeze several weeks after we 
planted. Despite spreading a fair amount of mulch last fall, 
weeds continue to require maintenance (and probably 
always will). 
 

June brought a number of scorching hot days; therefore, a 
significant amount of manual watering with hoses, 
sprinklers, and buckets was taking place. At the annual 
meeting in May, Page alumnus John McPhail (’86) 
offered to help with the installation of a drip line. His more-
than-equitable quote made it possible for our Association 
to have a timed irrigation system installed on Mrs. Pinnix's 
Hill! Perhaps even she would be envious! With all of the 
hot days, the installation of this  system could not be more 
timely! 
 

Our Hill also made the front page of the Greensboro News 
& Record. Jim Schlosser (’61) wrote an article about 
Alma Pinnix that included a photograph of the Hill, when it 
looked its best in early spring. All who have volunteered on 
the Hill should be proud that their efforts have brought 
back immortal memories of the woman who originally 
beautified the hillside. Thanks Mrs. Pinnix, volunteers, 
Alumni and Friends Association, and PTSA.  
 

   By Karl Anderson (’78) 

I have been married for almost nine years to Randi, an 
Assistant District Attorney with Guilford County. We have 
two children, a six-year-old son Aiden and a two-year-old 

daughter Olivia. I also have a dog named Dolly, a seven-
year-old Great Dane. She weighs 165 pounds and loves 
kids. My family is the most important thing in my life and 
they provide me a purpose. 
 

   By Officer Aaron Griffiths 

SRO AARON GRIFFITHS (Continued from page 2) 

Photos by Charles Wright 
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NOW LET’S UPDATE THE AUDITORIUM 

Completed in 1962, four years after the school opened, 
the Page High School auditorium has now fallen into 
disrepair and needs some attention. Not only is the 
auditorium a part of Page's history, but it is still among the 
most widely used rooms within the school today. Great 
new carpet was installed last summer. And the lighting and 
sound systems have had minimal updating along with the 
addition of acoustic panels. But outdated systems are 
subpar at best. This is surely not the way we want to 
project Page into the community.  
 

While we have so much to offer in the way of high quality, 
award-winning, student-run productions and musical 
performances, we have a space that is sorely lacking in 
comfort and the accoutrements of a fine theater. We would 
like to undertake an ambitious renovation plan that would 
make the Page venue attractive for community concerts, 
musical productions, and other theatrical uses. This vision 
includes but is not limited to partnering with outside 
organizations such as Community Theater of Greensboro, 
The Shakespeare Festival, Greensboro Symphony, or 
even the Eastern Music Festival. In a nutshell, we could 
make our auditorium a magnet for theatrical and musical 
performance within Greensboro. The additional attention 
from community partners could augment student groups 
such as the Page Playmakers, Page Band, and the Page 
Orchestra. To do this, we must start with a broad vision 
and a “sky's the limit” attitude. If need be, we can always 
do it in phases, but we must start with a plan.  
 

In the year 2012, Page High School Auditorium will be 
celebrating 50 years! Wouldn't it be great to launch a 
refurbishment project that would coincide with the 50th 
anniversary? New seats, lights, sound system, paint, and 
a renovation of the auditorium bathroom facilities could 

make Page a destination for many events throughout our 
community. We could host many of the All-State, All-
County, and All-District events for music and theater in a 
venue that is second to none! Page's reputation for 
academic success can be strengthened through public 
events that highlight our performance-oriented programs. 
Many great accomplishments occur at Page beyond the 
realm of sports teams and academics, and we need to tell 
our story!  
 

The auditorium has long been the nexus of Page student 
life, but now it can become a symbol for the greater 
community. What we need is for ALL Page alumni and 
friends to help us make this happen…..and it is not all 
about money. Do you have expertise in sound systems? 
Do you have connections through business, church, or 
other organizations that might be helpful to this effort?  
 

You are invited to jump in here and help us formulate a 
plan to take our auditorium into the 21st century! If you 
have connections with builders, architects, designers, 
carpenters, furniture manufacturers, or sound companies, 
then please step forward to help jumpstart this effort. If you 
have never been involved with Page Alumni and Friends 
and if you have never contributed monetarily, then this is a 
chance for you to make something large happen. Think of 
what you would like to see incorporated in a performance 
complex and let us know!  
 
A wise man once said, “Dreams are today's answers to 
tomorrow's questions.” Let's dream big for the Page 
students of tomorrow.  
 
    By John Graham 

The Page Alumni and Friends purchased a new flagpole that will fly a larger American and NC flag, as the old flagpole (at 
left) had seen better days! Thanks to the GCS for the installation. See the winter edition of the newsletter to see the flags 
flying. 

NEW FLAGPOLE INSTALLED 



Spring/Summer 2010             8 

 

The PAGE 
Newsletter of the  

Page Alumni and Friends 

Association 
 
Editor ...................... Susan Tysinger 
Publisher .................... Cathy Ingram 

www.pagealumniandfriends.org 

PAGE MEDIA CENTER STUDY LOUNGE 
Several years ago, as part of a bond issue, the Media 
Center was expanded. Lovely carpet was laid, and the 
huge area was filled with great new tables and chairs.  
 

This year, Librarians Jennifer Kunka and Lori Warner de-
cided the space could be more inviting and user-friendly. 
They rearranged bookcases and furniture, while handling 
every book in the media center at least once. They created 
a more inviting entrance. But they felt it was still lacking 
something. 
 

So they set about planning a space with sectional seating 
and bistro-like tables and chairs. This proposed space is 
an area where students can sit and quietly visit, use their 
wireless laptops, read, or study.  
 

Mrs. Foley and the rest of the administration supported the 
proposed plan and agreed to cover the expenses for re-
placing the flooring in the 12x23-foot space with vinyl that 
looks like hardwood flooring. This will set the space apart 
from the rest of the Media Center. The Page Alumni and 
Friends Association offered to fund the purchase of the 
furniture for the Study Lounge. The furniture was selected 
for teen appeal, functionality, and durability.  
 

The flooring replacement and painting should take place 
during the month of July, and the furniture should arrive by 
early August. If all goes according to plans, the Media 
Center Study Lounge should be ready when the 2010-
2011 school year begins! (Look for photos in the fall/winter 
edition of The PAGE.) 

ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY ENHANCES 

COMMNICATION AND LEARNING 

Page High School continues to move forward in the use of 
21st Century skills for teaching and learning. This year, 
Guilford County Schools began providing Gaggle student 
email accounts for all middle and high school students. 
Gaggle is a filtered and monitored email that includes op-
tions for teachers to create blogs for their classes, as well 
as homework drop boxes and discussion boards.  
 

All teachers also have web pages to facilitate communica-
tion with students and parents. The school web page, lo-
cated at http://schoolcenter.gcsnc.com/page high, is the 
place to find out about almost everything happening at 
Page. The web page provides information about academic 
programs, clubs, athletics, parent and alumni groups, and 
a calendar of events. There are also links to the counsel-
ing department’s page and the media center. The gradua-
tion project handbook and other important documents are 
accessible for downloading from school or home.   
 

Another way Page is now providing information is through 
our new Twitter account. Follow @pagehighpirates on 
Twitter and get instant updates about things happening at 
school. Click the link on our web page to sign up!  
 

Page teachers and students are excited about our new 
iPod Touch cart. The cart is a mobile unit of 30 iPod 
Touches available for checkout out by teachers for use in 
their classrooms. The iPods have apps for different subject 
areas and can be used for Internet research with wireless 
access throughout the school.  
 

To further enhance our use of 21st Century skills for teach-
ing and learning, Page has invited David Warlick, an ex-
pert on Web 2.0 technologies in education, to provide staff 
development on August 20. The information Mr. Warlick 
provides will enable us to use the emerging technologies 
and web-based resources in new and exciting ways as we 
prepare our students to live and work in today’s global so-
ciety.  
 

   By Lori Warner, Librarian I am a rising senior at Page, and for my senior project I am 
helping in the organization and running of the first ever 
Greensboro Youth Soccer High School Soccer Showcase. 
The event has three games with the finale being a match 
between two defending state champions, Page and 
Greensboro Day School. 
 

August 28 at Bryan Park 
• 3:30 Northwest vs. Western 
• 5:30  Caldwell Academy vs. Grimsley 
• 7:30 Page vs. Greensboro Day School 
 

All proceeds will benefit the participating schools’ booster 
clubs and the Greensboro Youth Soccer Scholarship 
Fund. A women’s event is planned for March. Go Pirates! 
 

   By Matthew Mills (’11) 

GREENSBORO YOUTH SOCCER HIGH 

SCHOOL SOCCER SHOWCASE 
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The Page Alumni and Friends is a non-profit corporation which has been determined to be a tax-exempt organization pursuant to 
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Looking for a lost 
yearbook? Are you 
looking to replace a lost 
yearbook? There are some 
extras from various years. 
Call Page at 336-370-
8200, ask for the yearbook 
room, and leave a mes-
sage. If you're lucky and 
the year you are looking for 
is there, the cost is $50 if 
we ship or $40 if you come 
by the school to pick it up. 
The cost of the 2010 year-
book is still $70.  

The world watched 23rd seed John Isner (’03) as he won his 
first match at Wimbledon. This 2003 Page Alumnus  defeated 
Nicolas Mahut in a multi-record-setting match…….longest in 
history at eleven hours and five minutes; most games won by a 
single player at Wimbledon at 92; most aces served by a single 
player at 113. The match was played June 22, 23, and 24.  
 

By the time his second match came around on June 25, John 
had little time to recoup any energy and was defeated by 
Thiemo de Bakker. But his history-making match landed him on 
“Good Morning America,” on “The Late Show with David 
Letterman,” on the NY Yankees field throwing out the first pitch, 
and on the ESPYs winning for his “Best Record-Breaking 
Performance.” 
 

Congratulations, John. We’re so proud!  

JOHN ISNER 

Michael Renne (’03) has been living and teaching near 
Shanghai in Sozhou, China, since January 2009. His  
students’ age levels span early elementary through high 
school seniors.  

John in victory! 

Tiger Butler shares 
memories of his days 
at Page. He brought 
joy to those around 
him; and years after 
graduating, he was 
known to stand up in 
the middle of the 
Page stands at the 
football game and 

break out in song! Many in the Triad area have probably 
heard him at a party with his band, “The RubberBand.” 
 

Some of my fondest memories are of driving the school 
bus and wrestling. I truly believe that driving that bus made 
me into a morning person. Wrestling was a real confidence
-builder and taught me respect for others. And then there 
was the Mr. Page Pirate pageant, filled with lots of laughs! 
 

I had some wonderful teachers: especially Ms. Mini Lou 
Raper in orchestra, Mr. Lyndsay in drama, and Mr. 
Winfield in English. Mr. Clendenin has to be THE BEST 
PRINCIPAL TO EVER WALK PAGE'S HALLS! I love and 
highly respect many staff members because they played a 
very significant role in my upbringing: Mr. Paul Puryear 
and Mr. Richardson, former bus supervisors; Coach Page 
and Coach Starling, just to name a few.  
  

I now sing in a band, "The RubberBand.” We perform 
about 100 shows a year, including weddings, frat parties, 
private parties, and much more. I am also a photographer 
(TigerVisionPhotography/TigerButler Photography), doing 
weddings, portraits, promo shots, and events. I also play 
guitar in church and above all, I love to make people 
laugh! 
  

A PAGE PIRATE’S MEMORIES 

I only see about a handful of former classmates every now 
and then, and I'm so very sorry that we've lost some 
Pirates sooner than we thought we would. My brothers 
and sisters also are Page graduates and we love sitting 
around telling stories about our years at Page. I am Truly 
Glad To Say That I Am A Proud Graduate of Walter Hines 
Page Senior High School - Class of 1980 Yaaaaaaayy : )!!! 
 

   By Tiger Butler (’80) 
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PAGE READY TO RETAIN THE 2010 RIVALRY REUNION CUP 
The Fifth annual Page/Grimsley Golf Rivalry Reunion 
Golf Tournament will be played October 8th at Bryan Park. 
The past four tournaments have been a tremendous 
success, fielding a maximum of 288 players on the Players 

and Champions courses at Bryan Park. Page is poised to 
retain the Rivalry Reunion Cup after an impressive 2009 
medalist performance by Page alumnus Donald Moore.  
 

This golf tournament was created to benefit two of 
Greensboro’s most notable High Schools in their pursuit of 
providing better opportunities for student-athletes. 
Donations from the past four years have supported Page's 
Athletic Facility Master Plan, specifically the beautiful new 
concession stand. It has also served as a time for former 
classmates to share old and make new memories. 
  

Planning is underway for the inaugural 5K race and kiddies’ 
run to be held at Newbridge Bank Park on Saturday, 

October 9th, at the Grasshopper Stadium. The Greensboro 
Grasshoppers organization was the tournament’s platinum 
sponsor the past two years. Organizers are assuring the 5K 
run will provide family fun for all alumni and friends.  
 
For the fifth year, the Neese's Sausage family will sponsor 
two scholarships per school to worthy student-athletes who 
have exhibited principled leadership qualities and 
maintained a solid academic record through their high 
school years. 
 
The tournament board appreciates all of our corporate 

sponsors, hole sponsors, volunteers, and players who make 
the annual event a special day! Please go to 
www.pagegrimsleygolf.com to register for play, sponsor, or 
volunteer…….and to read more about the 5K run! Again, 
don't wait...our capacity field of 288 players has sold out 
EVERY year. And wear RED! 

PAGE SPORTS 
The Metro 4-A Conference Cup was awarded to Page for the 2009-2010 year. 
 

Two Page students were named US Academic All-American in their particular sports: graduate Lindsey Hook (’10) 
in lacrosse and rising senior David Wheeler (’11) in swimming. All-American status is based on athletic skill, academic 
excellence, and service to the school and community. 
 

Scholarship money earned by this year’s seniors totaled $1,276,000. 
 

Page NCHSAA Scholar-Athlete Teams…Seventeen Varsity teams had GPA of 3.1+ on an unweighted scale of 4.0. 

Men's Soccer 
Women's Soccer 
Men's Tennis 

Women's Tennis 

Men's Cross Country 

Women's Cross Country 

Women's Golf 
Women's Basketball 
Men's Swimming 

Women's Swimming 

Men's Lacrosse 

Women's Lacrosse 

Field Hockey 

Baseball 
Softball 
Varsity Cheerleaders 

Volleyball 

LINK TO HARRIS TEETER 

Starting August 1…… We invite all Harris Teeter shoppers to link your VIC # to Page High School by signing up as 
you check out or by sending us your Harris Teeter number (and we’ll do it for you!). Already linked to another? You 
may link to as many as five. It costs you nothing but sends a percentage of your HT brands sales to Page. 
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SAVE A TREE! If you are receiving multiple mailings or if you have received this in 
error or if you wish to be removed from the mailing list, please let us know. 
sgtysinger@triad.rr.com 

Eight on-the-ball folks have already joined the Association 
for the 2010-2011 year. If you are not one of these eight, 
please join TODAY! And back by popular demand, we are 
also offering a Page Alumni T-shirt. You may send in your 
membership donation and T-shirt order at the same time! 
 
If you have no interest in the Association, we ask that you 
PLEASE let us know, and we will remove your name from 
our distribution list! Sgtysinger@triad.rr.com or 
336-288-5590 

Rick Fuller Fuller 1965 Anchor 
Jo Marie Fuller Ritter 1966 Anchor 
David C. III White White 1976 Pirate Club 
Kathleen & Dean* Little Little 1978 Anchor 
Charles Betts Betts 1980 Anchor 
Harriette & Bob* Knox Knox 1980 Basic 
Kristi & Pete Beeler   Anchor 
Terry W. Worrell   Anchor 

 Name  Name at Grad. Year Giving level 

2010-2011 PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION  

Join and buy a T-shirt! 

Beloved teacher Michael Parrish’s "swan song" was Seussical, the Musical. After 37 years of teaching (at Page in the 
1980's and again 2002 - 2010) and staging hundreds of performances, his formal career as high school teacher, men-
tor, and producer has come to an end. The excellence he has inspired in thousands of students over the years is 
amazing. The memories he has given students of a "job-well-done-filled-with-tons-of-fun" is as much as any teacher 
could ever hope for.  

 

Seussical is a musical bringing to life many favorite Dr. Seuss characters, guaranteed to 
thrill "children of all ages." It was a "main stage" musical, open to all students at Page. 
About 100 students served in the cast, as technical support, as costumers, as dancers, 
and as musicians. The powers of friendship, loyalty, family, and community are chal-
lenged, but ultimately emerge triumphant in a story that made us all laugh and cry.  
Michael Parrish produced; parent John Phillips directed and choreographed; and choral 
teacher Richard Hodges provided musical direction. Former student Kayla McDonagh de-
signed the set, and parents Sarah and Mark Winchell designed the costumes and con-
structed the set. 

  

Michael is proud to announce that the next teacher to carry on the proud tradition of the Page 
Playmakers will be Laura Mesec White who designed the lighting for Seussical. He will still be involved at Page in two ar-
eas: working  with Laura to ensure a smooth transition and serving on the Auditorium Planning Committee. As Michael 
leaves this career, he plans to explore employment in the private sector in event planning, corporate training, or project 
management. 

 

MICHAEL PARRISH RETIRES 

If you are not listed here, it is time to join or renew 
your membership. 
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Anne Barnette Hilliard 1959 Anchor 
Eddie C. Mitchell Mitchell 1959 Anchor 
Marilyn E. Harless Harless 1960 Basic 
Joseph S.(Joe) III Williams Williams 1960 Anchor 
Judith Ann Allen Harless 1961 Basic 
David A. Amos Amos 1961 Basic 
Bill  Bookout Bookout 1961 Anchor 
Joseph M. III Brantley Brantley 1961 Anchor 
Donald B. (Don) Brooks Brooks 1961 Anchor 
Bob Douglas Douglas 1961 Anchor 
Mary (Muff) Harner Caffey 1961 Pirate Club 
Robert LeGrand LeGrand 1961 Basic 
Frederick H. (Fred) Moore Moore 1961 Basic 
Madeleine Nash Berry 1961 Basic 
Don  Orr Orr 1961 Anchor 
Margaret Sue Rabon Terrell 1961 Basic 
Kate & Jimmy* Schlosser Schlosser 1961 Basic 
Chuck Scott Scott 1961 Pirate Club 
Maxine Spangler Rumpf 1961 Basic 
J. Elizabeth (Beth) Whicker Purgason 1961 Basic 
Charles A. Wilkins Wilkins 1961 Anchor 
Brenda   Williams Thompson 1961 Anchor 
Miles Wolff Wolff 1961 Pirate Club 
Bonnie Amos Wagoner 1962 Basic 
Sara    Bissette Oliver 1962 Pirate Club 
Pam   Bookout Caldwell 1962 Anchor 
Mary Alyce Groman Watson 1962 Pirate Club 
Neal Harrell Harrell 1962 Basic 
Richard L. King King 1962 Pirate Club 
Buck Pearce Pearce 1962 Basic 
Jackie Wilson Abrams 1962 Pirate Club 
Sarah* & Bill Aycock Womack 1963 Pirate Club 
Richard Beavers Beavers 1963 Pirate Club 
Pamela Bunton Dalton 1963 Pirate Club 
Harry H. III Clendenin Clendenin 1963 Anchor 
Mary Glascock Glascock 1963 Pirate Club 
Barbara A. Kazazes Kazazes 1963 Basic 
Carole & Steve* Loflin Loflin 1963 Anchor 
Page Parker Phillips 1963 Pirate Club 
Jane Scott Davenport 1963 Pirate Club 
Douglas    Stack Stack 1963 Anchor 
Mary Rose Taylor King 1963 Anchor 
Sally   Wilson Cochran 1963 Basic 
Jo Ellen Barley Whitt 1964 Anchor 
Charles F.(Chuck) III Crews Crews 1964 Pirate Club 
Barbara Curtis Hoffman 1964 Anchor 
Hunter H. III Galloway Galloway 1964 Pirate Club 
Ron Hartsook Hartsook 1964 Pirate Club 
Cindy Hobbs Eller 1964 Anchor 
Cindy Hobbs Eller 1964 Anchor 
Miles McCormick McCormick 1964 Basic 
Stan Sharpe Sharpe 1964 Pirate Club 
Susan* & Jim Singer Summers 1964 Pirate Club 
Irvin R. (Buck) Squires Squires 1964 Anchor 
Diane Aycock Aycock 1965 Basic 
Don Burton Burton 1965 Pirate Club 
David Clark Clark 1965 Anchor 
Paul H. Damiler Dingeldein 1965 Pirate Club 
Rick Fuller Fuller 1965 Anchor 
Becky Hartsook Dagenhart 1965 Pirate Club 
Mary Susan Ross Anderson 1965 Basic 
Terry Lynn Skinner Skinner 1965 Basic 
Myra Atkins Comer 1966 Pirate Club 
Anne   Daffron Cole 1966 Pirate Club 
Claire Davis Brown 1966 Anchor 
George  Elam Elam 1966 Pirate Club 
Carolyn   Green Throckmorton 1966 Anchor 
Pam* & Steve Hassenfelt Holderness 1966 Anchor 
Ann  Jones Maiden 1966 Anchor 
Kim Jordan Newman 1966 Basic 
Bettie* & Rick*  Lambeth Altvater 1966 Anchor 
Corliss McGinty McGinty 1966 Pirate Club 
Kay McVey Boyd 1966 Pirate Club 
Lynnie Mitchell Hicks 1966 Pirate Club 
Ed New  New 1966 Pirate Club 
Susan   Nisbet Schenk 1966 Anchor 
Sue* & Vic* Phillips Edwards 1966 Anchor 
Rick Remmey Remmey 1966 Anchor 
David A. Rockwell Rockwell 1966 Pirate Club 
Tennie Skladanowski Ham 1966 Anchor 
Anne Perkerson Thomas Thomas 1966 Basic 
Charlie Vance Vance 1966 Pirate Club 
Carol Vatz Vatz 1966 Basic 
Monica Vaughan Slate 1966 Anchor 
Linda Veach Medders 1966 Pirate Club 
Rebecca   Wilson Shelton 1966 Basic 

Vickie Wooten VonCannon 1966 Pirate Club 
Jack Brewer Brewer 1967 Basic 
Judy Calland Strouth 1967 Anchor 
Wayland Cooke Cooke 1967 Anchor 
Ann & Pete*  Davenport Davenport 1967 Pirate Club 
Becky Donohue Barney 1967 Basic 
John H. King King 1967 Pirate Club 
Patricia (Trish) Litchfield Little 1967 Basic 
Carol* & Jim Long Myrick 1967 Anchor 
Gary B. Moore Moore 1967 Pirate Club 
Katherine (Kay) Phillips Anthony 1967 Pirate Club 
John T. Stanley Stanley 1967 Basic 
Anderson Swepston Swepston 1967 Basic 
William E.(Bill) Butler Butler 1968 Pirate Club 
David Dunker Dunker 1968 Anchor 
Edward Funk Funk 1968 Pirate Club 
Sharon   Morgan Trull 1968 Anchor 
Peter Pearce Pearce 1968 Anchor 
Cathy Applewhite Cheek 1969 Anchor 
Steve Bernstein Bernstein 1969 Pirate Club 
Christine Calice Calice 1969 Pirate Club 
Susan Clark Smith 1969 Anchor 
Anne Ellis Detgen 1969 Pirate Club 
Connie Hicks Cooper 1969 Pirate Club 
Rita Salman Stroud 1969 Pirate Club 
Carole Yancey Marshall 1969 Pirate Club 
Philip Adkins Adkins 1970 Anchor 
Cathy Bowerman Rogers 1970 Anchor 
Joseph (Joey) Cassetta Cassetta 1970 Pirate Club 
Douglas W.(Doug)Jr. Copeland Copeland 1970 Anchor 
Alex  Franklin Franklin 1970 Pirate Club 
Tom (Tee), Jr. Hall Hall 1970 Pirate Club 
Cynthia* & Wesley Johnson Driver 1970 Pirate Club 
Candy Matthews Caldwell 1970 Buccaneer 
Ernie III McLean McLean 1970 Basic 
William (Billy) Mitchell Mitchell 1970 Pirate Club 
Jane* & David* Murphy Land 1970 Buccaneer 
Henry L. Needle Needle 1970 Pirate Club 
Ellen & Patrick* Weiner Weiner 1970 Pirate Club 
Mabel* & Rich* Winslow Livingston 1970 Anchor 
Kathy Wueste Payne 1970 Pirate Club 
Joyce Kent Barbee 1971 Basic 
Jamie McMasters McMasters 1971 Anchor 
Diana Michel Isaacson 1971 Pirate Club 
Kent Ridenhour Ridenhour 1971 Pirate Club 
Chris Shields Shields 1971 Basic 
Patti Thomas Thomas 1971 Basic 
Terri Burton Land 1972 Anchor 
Thomas F. (Tom) Cochran Cochran 1972 Pirate Club 
Mike Leonard Leonard 1972 Pirate Club 
Cindy McMasters Thomas 1972 Anchor 
Bill Jr. Roane Roane 1972 Pirate Club 
Theresa Shackleford Nuckles 1972 Pirate Club 
Mimi Skelton McNulty 1972 Basic 
James Brian (Brian) Taylor Taylor 1972 Anchor 
Joann & Gary* Ballance Ballance 1973 Basic 
Lisa Comito Crater 1973 Pirate Club 
Susan Conly Campbell 1973 Pirate Club 
Robin Finnell Babchin 1973 Pirate Club 
Patricia Gibb Fentriss 1973 Pirate Club 
Emmett E. McLean McLean 1973 Anchor 
Sheila Price Cothren 1973 Pirate Club 
Ted Froneberger Froneberger 1974 Pirate Club 
Scott Lineberry Lineberry 1974 Anchor 
Desiree Dick Murray 1975 Anchor 
Val Froneberger Gordon 1975 Pirate Club 
Darylene Hecht Cothren 1975 Anchor 
Rutha* & Stephen Piper Walker 1975 Anchor 
Susie Wall Black  1975 Pirate Club 
Mary* & Robert M.* Winslow Martin 1975 Pirate Club 
Fred Carlson Carlson 1976 Pirate Club 
Billy Chamblee Chamblee 1976 Pirate Club 
Gray McCaskill McCaskill 1976 Basic 
Steve Parrott Parrott 1976 Basic 
Danette Rutherford Gordon 1976 Pirate Club 
Mary Speaker Schott 1976 Pirate Club 
Mary Speaker Schott 1976 Pirate Club 
David C. III White White 1976 Pirate Club 
Suzie & Kim* Addington Zabel 1977 Anchor 
Anne & Jimmy* Chamblee Chamblee 1977 Anchor 
Cathy Lovejoy Inabet 1977 Pirate Club 
Mark Ruffin Ruffin 1977 Pirate Club 
Gary Wyant Wyant 1977 Anchor 
Dean Little Little 1978 Pirate Club 
Darrell Pyle Pyle 1978 Basic 
Kathy & Fred* Black  Blackwell 1979 Anchor 

2009-2010 PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION  
  Name  Name at Grad. Year Giving level     Name   Name at Grad.  Year  Giving level 
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Pam* & Tol* Broome Prescott 1979 Anchor 
Amy Chamblee Purgason 1979 Pirate Club 
Rhett Mabry Mabry 1979 Anchor 
Deane Mills Gresham 1979 Pirate Club 
Ellen   Newbit Hennings 1979 Basic 
Claire Shields Anderson 1979 Basic 
Tim Summey Summey 1979 Basic 
Jeanne* & Mike Twilley Hill 1979 Anchor 
Richard Beard Beard 1980 Anchor 
Charles Betts Betts 1980 Basic 
Al Garvey Garvey 1980 Basic 
Amy & Andy* Grolnick Grolnick 1980 Anchor 
Keith  Hudson Hudson 1980 Pirate Club 
Revardale* & Charles* Middleton Lavant 1980 Pirate Club 
Matthew (Matt) Regan Regan 1980 Anchor 
Mark Simpson Simpson 1980 Pirate Club 
William W. Watson Watson 1980 Basic 
David Craft Craft 1981 Anchor 
Carole Garvey Long 1981 Basic 
Dan   Singer Singer 1981 Anchor 
Melanie Albright Randall 1982 Basic 
Abbie Baynes Baynes 1982 Anchor 
Leesa Clardy Thomas 1982 Pirate Club 
Sandra Hines Douglas 1982 Pirate Club 
Jim Rucker Rucker 1982 Pirate Club 
Lindsay Carlson Shaw 1983 Pirate Club 
Frank G., Jr. Hall Hall 1983 Basic 
Jimmy Adams Adams 1984 Basic 
Sharon Barlow Tutterow 1984 Basic 
Ken Benson Benson 1984 Anchor 
David  Castelli Castelli 1984 Pirate Club 
Sheri Chamberlain Clark 1984 Pirate Club 
Debbie Clark Tully 1984 Basic 
Michaux III Crocker Crocker 1984 Basic 
Laura Doerre Ware 1984 Basic 
Adair Ellis Wright 1984 Pirate Club 
Jonathan Inge Johnson Johnson 1984 Basic 
Tim Roberts Roberts 1984 Anchor 
Melinda Rucker Collins 1984 Pirate Club 
Merikay Tillman Hunt 1984 Anchor 
Janene Tompkins Swift 1984 Pirate Club 
Debbie West West 1984 Basic 
Susan White Frazier 1984 Basic 
Ashley Simpson Witcher 1985 Pirate Club 
Theresa Walker Summers 1985 Pirate Club 
Jennifer  Barham Gardner 1986 Basic 
Lisa* & Jeff Hill Schwabeland 1986 Pirate Club 
Richard Jones Jones 1986 Anchor 
Brian Rightsell Rightsell 1986 Basic 
Charles Wright Wright 1986 Anchor 
Jonathan Baynes Baynes 1987 Anchor 
Nathan Duggins Duggins 1987 Anchor 
Eric Kiser Kiser 1987 Basic 
Janet Caldwell Caldwell 1988 Pirate Club 
Mary & Hunter* Payne Payne 1988 Anchor 
Jeffrey D. Queen Queen 1988 Pirate Club 
Sandy Redmond Redmond 1988 Pirate Club 
John  Albright Albright 1989 Basic 
Graham Fuller Fuller 1989 Anchor 
Terry L. Hutchens Hutchens 1989 Basic 
Duncan Jones Jones 1989 Pirate Club 
Jenny Kiser Clendenin 1989 Basic 
Chris Scott Scott 1989 Basic 
Sam Bullard Bullard 1990 Pirate Treasure 
Elizabeth Glasgow Gulledge 1990 Basic 
Kristen Thompson Meredith 1990 Pirate Club 
John Blackwell Blackwell 1991 Buccaneer 
Brandon Frick Frick 1991 Anchor 
Kate   Pierce McNairy 1991 Anchor 
Eliza Blackwell Taylor 1992 Buccaneer 
Marty* & Brian Sumner Long 1992 Pirate Club 
Chris Jones Jones 1993 Anchor 
Stephanie Keaney Dingman 1993 Pirate Club 
Shannon Lee Lee 1993 Pirate Club 
Tricia* & Doug* Shaw Milton 1993 Pirate Club 
Leigh Abraham Tysinger 1995 Pirate Club 
Anna* & Rob Harper Frick 1995 Pirate Club 
Mark  Kaley Kaley 1995 Anchor 
Matt Cobb Cobb 1996 Pirate Club 
Kevin Gunter Gunter 1996 Basic 
Megan* & Rob* Morgan Johnson 1996 Basic 
R. Andrew Payne Payne 1996 Basic 
Patrick Urban Urban 1996 Pirate Club 
Brantley White White 1996 Pirate Club 

Rachel Cobb Barger 1997 Pirate Club 
Leigh Wheeler Brantley 1997 Anchor 
Shelley & Michael* Abel Abel 1998 Basic 
Andy Hopper Hopper 1999 Basic 
Catherine Duncan Duncan 2000 Pirate Club 
Bennette Hopper Cornwell 2000 Basic 
T.J. Mascia Mascia 2000 Basic 
David  Kleisch Kleisch 2001 Basic 
Laura Winslow Winslow 2001 Pirate Club 
Adam Kerr Kerr 2002 Pirate Club 
Larry, Jr. (Ty) Tysinger Tysinger 2003 Basic 
Lane Worrell Worrell 2004 Pirate Club 
Elizabeth Worrell Worrell 2008 Pirate Club 
 

Pirate Treasure ($1,000-2,499)    
Pam & Alan Duncan Sally & Chris Newman 
  
Buccaneer ($500-999)    
Suellen & Tam Milton Susan & Larry  Tysinger 
Beth & John Morgan Susan & Bill Veazey 
Carolyn & Clyde Ratcliffe Sue & Fred Yates 
     
Anchor ($100-499)     
Alexa & Bill Aycock Richard A. Meyers 
Peggy & Jim Bagwell Mac Morris 
Becky & David Barger Kate & Sam Morrow 
Laurence W. Bassett Bettie & Steve Olson 
Margaret & Bill Benjamin Flora & Tommy Price 
Gay & Bill Bowman Donna & Don Pulitzer 
Rose Chamblee L. Richard Rawls 
Deb & Steve Cobb Karen & Charlie Roer 
Kris & Davie Cooke Millie & Bill Ronemus 
Clara & Jim Duggins Beth & Steven Spain 
Carolyn & Tom Duncan Diane & Dwight Stone 
Sandra & Pete Ennever Angie & John Stratton 
Elizabeth & Edgar Fisher Ellen & Jeff  Todd 
Nancy & Dennis Franks Amy & Jim Tomblin 
Susan & Alfred Hamilton Carole & Doug Torn 
Kit & Scott Hargett Sylvia & Richard Vanore 
Terri & Steve Hendrickson Margaret & Bill Weatherly 
Virginia & Ken Karb Lynn & Art  Winstead 
Gayle & Sonny Lackey Terry Worrell 
Joanne & Don Lahey Anne & Mark Yarbrough 
Rosa & Bill McNairy Harry Young 
     
Pirate Club ($26-99)    
Dan & Knox Barker Susan & Gene Kennerly 
Chris & John Beaman Nancy & Zack Osborne 
Rebecca & Chuck Buffington Carter & Ashley  Overton 
Lisa & Dean Chislett Jerone & Roberta  Pearson 
Jean & George  Dupont Sally & Jim Skidmore 
Nancy & Erwin Fuller Courtenay & Larry Vass 
Kamine Haghighi Judy & Bob Wicker 
Sharon & Jack Hicks Barbara & Butch Williams 
Martha & Eric Hoekstra Katy & Glen Williamson 
Kim & Worth Holleman Jane & Jim Woody 
Tammy & Mike Johnson    
     
Basic ($25)     
Mary Allen Sherry & Ed Lipsky 
Martha & Jamie Barry Bonnie & Dan McAlister 
Sarah  Bowden Sandy & Terry McGauvran 
Mary & John Broome Liz & Joel Mills 
Carol & Ben Davis Phyllis & Paul Parker 
Joan & John  Dilworth Betty K. & Roy Phipps 
Barry E. Dooley Suzanne & Chuck Seeger 
Marilyn Foley Sara & Bubba Tollison 
Paula & Mark Gaylord Brenda & Jim Wilson 
Betty & Tom Glascock Roger Wood 
Julie Longmire Hayes 

 

We gladly accept gifts of stock or 
matching funds! 

2009-2010 PAGE ALUMNI CONT’D. 
  Name  Name at Grad. Year Giving level 

2009-2010 PAGE FRIENDS 
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Let us know what you’re doing! Send information or 
comments for the next installment of “Alumni Notes” 

to sgtysinger@triad.rr.com. 

Graham Fuller (’89) in honor of his parents, Nancy and Erwin Fuller 
 

Dan and Bonnie McAlister in honor of their children 
 

Katy and Glenn Williamson in honor of their children Ellen, Amy, and Andrew 

IN HONOR OF 

Marilyn E. Harless (’60) in memory of Iris Hunsinger 
 

Mary “Muff” Caffey Harner (’61) in memory of Coach Donald Stowe 
 

Mary Rose Taylor (’63) in memory of Mrs. Walter G. (Mary Lynn) King 
 

Mary Glascock (’63) in memory of Jimmy “Squirrel” Garrison 
 

Page Phillips Parker (’63) in memory of her sister, Reaves Phillips Geist (’73) 
 

Charles F. “Chuck” Crews III (’64) in memory of Jim “Squirrel” Garrison (’63) 
 

Miles McCormick (’64) in memory of Bill McCormick (’63) who was killed in Viet Nam 
 

Monica Slate Vaughan (’66) in memory of Bruce Calvin Pearman (’66) 
 

Patricia “Trish” Little Litchfield (’67) in memory of Ford Dean Little, Jr. 
 

Joseph “Joey” F. Cassetta (’70) in memory of his wife, Laurie Walter Cassetta (’70) 
 

Jane Land (’70) and David S. Murphy (’70) in memory of Kit Murphy (’64) 
 

Susan Campbell Conly (’73) in memory of Janet Kearns (’73) 
 

Desiree Murray Dick (’75) in memory of Bill Stephenz and Nanny Andrews      
 

Douglas W. (Doug) Copeland, Jr. (’70) in memory of Steve Copley (’70) 
 

Ken Benson (’84) in memory of Mike Pascucci (’84) 
 

Merikay Hunt Tillman (’84) in memory of Dr. and Mrs. Glen L. Hunt 
 

Janet Parks Caldwell (’88) in memory of Kelly Sevier (’88) 
 

Sandy Redmond (’88) in memory of Jimmy Simon (’88) 
 

Richard A. Meyers in loving memory of Philip Adkins (’70) 
 

Carter and Ashley Overton in memory of her brother, Mark Johnson (’69) 

IN MEMORY OF 

Matthew (Matt) Regan enjoys receiving the newsletters 
and is glad to see that Page is still producing exceptional 
young men and women. 
 

Traci Wilson (’93) is living and working in Las Vegas, NV. 
 

Zach Weiner (’03) is in the Ph.D. program in microbiology 
at UVA. 
 

Natalie Weiner (’05) is doing a ten-month residency 
internship with Iona Community in Scotland. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEASED 
 

Thomas C. Morphis (’65) died May 23, 2009. 
 

Steve Copley (‘70) died March 7, 2010. 
 

Philip Adkins (’70) died November 3, 2009. 
 

John Funk (’72) died March 11, 2009, leaving behind a 
daughter, a son, and two grandchildren. He is most 
remembered and admired as an accomplished artist, a 
lover of music, and a supporter of the arts. 
 

Reaves Phillips Geist (’73) lost her battle with cancer 
March 31, 2010. 
 

Barbara Lee Norris Haskins died May 29, 2010. She 
taught math at Page 1986-2000, retiring after having 
taught in Greensboro for over 30 years. Before coming to 
Page, she was at Jackson and Kiser Middle School  

ALUMNI NOTES 
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REUNIONS  
The Class OF 1961 is discussing a 50th Reunion in 2011. 
There is a lot of interest. Details, including date, are still to 
be determined. If you would like to be put on the list of 
interested folks, please email madnash2@aol.com. 
 

The Class OF 1970 will meet for its 40th reunion on the 
weekend of the Page/Grimsley football game, October 8-9, 
2010. There will be a casual gathering on Friday night at 
Grafitti's Bistro on Pisgah Church Rd.  
Mike Kiser has organized a golf outing on Saturday with a 
LIMITED number of spaces for those who'd like to play (his 
email is below). The main event will be held on Saturday 
evening, October 9, at Sherwood Swim & Racquet Club.  
We are currently gathering email and/or postal addresses 
for our classmates. Please send an email to 
PageHigh1970@gmail.com with your preferred contact 
address. Please also send any information you have on 
other classmates so we can be sure to contact as many as 
possible.  
Organizers include Mike Kiser (Mike-Kiser@att.net), Mabel 
Livingston Winslow (mlwinslow@aol.com) , Kathy Wolfe 
Morgan, Debbi Dean Moore, Julia Crater Stevens, Patti 
Plante Brown, Doug Copeland, Greg Felts, Cynthia Driver 
Johnson, Robert Pittman, and Nancy Elkins Abrams (336-
288-9746, abramsne@aol.com) . If you'd like to help, 
please let us know. See you in October! 
 

The Class of 1972 is building for a 40th reunion in 2012. 
Please send email addresses, other contact information, 
and class news to PageClassof72@gmail.com.  
 

The Class of 1980 is planning its reunion for Saturday, 
October 9, 2010, at the Mariott Downtown. Contact Lisa 
Strickland Kinsey at lbs4545@gmail.com or 336-545-1230 
or 336-288-5200. The web site is www.pageclass80.com.  
 

The Class of 1985 is having its 25th reunion at Saturday, 
October 9, 2010, at Cafe Pasta and Grille, 305 State St., 
Greensboro. Cost will be $35-45 and includes buffet dinner, 
music, and beverages. Contact Stephen Scott at 
ss.stephenscott@yahoo.com or 704-779-6194 to 
participate in the reunion or in the planning of it. Hope some 
of you will help out and all of you will come. Pass the word! 
 

The Class of 1969 had a Ladies Dinner at Cellar Anton’s 
on May 1st with 26 attendees. We welcomed four ladies 
that were not able to come to the 40th reunion last October. 
The response from the attendees and those that wanted to 

attend was an overwhelming “Yes, let’s continue to meet!” 
We plan to do so again in September. To be included in 
this group, contact us at biggpagenc@yahoo.com.  

FOR LADIES ONLY…. 

The Class of 1990 is celebrating its 20th Class Reunion 
September 24-26, 2010!!! Please visit our web site 
www.Page1990.com to register for the reunion and to 
catch up with old friends. Our theme is Together Again in 
2010 and we want to find all of the members of our class 
to help us celebrate! Contact Alicia Patterson Cone at 
alcone6@yahoo.com or call (336) 707-1524 for more 
information.  
Blessings to You and Yours, 
20th Class Reunion Planning Committee 
 

The Class of 2000 has set its reunion for the Page-
Grimsley weekend, Saturday, October 9, and the contact 
information is Page2000Reunion@gmail.com. Let us hear 
from you so we can keep you updated as plans unfold or if 
you’d like to help in the planning! 



Spring/Summer 2010             16 

 

 

 

Newsletter of the Page Alumni and Friends Association Newsletter of the Page Alumni and Friends Association Newsletter of the Page Alumni and Friends Association Newsletter of the Page Alumni and Friends Association     

Page Alumni and Friends Association 
Page High School 
PO Box 39616 
Greensboro, NC 27438 

 

Non-Profit Org. 
US Postage 

PAID 
Permit No. 411 

Greensboro, NC 

This fiscal year is July 1, 2010 through June 30, 2011. 

2010-2011 PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION Membership Form 

www.pagealumniandfriends.org 
 

Name(s)_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Maiden name (if applicable) _______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Graduate (   )    I’d like to help on a committee.     (   )    
Parent      (   )    I’d like to be on the Board.            (   ) 
Friend      (   )    Add me to the e-mail meetings and “help” list. (   ) 
Year(s) you or your child(ren) graduated (or will graduate)_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Address________________________________________City__________________________State_____________Zip_________ __ 
 

Phone #(          )__________________E-mail (print)____________________________________________________________________ 
 

MEMBERSHIP            T-SHIRT(S)       ___ Use my membership $ for the complex only. 
_____$25      Basic    ___S   ___M   ___L   ___XL     ___ Use my membership $ for scholarships only. 
_____$26-99      Pirate Club    $13 per shirt = $________    ___ Use my membership for the Alma Pinnix Bank. 
_____$100-499      Anchor           ___ Use my membership $ for the Auditorium. 
_____$500-999      Buccaneer  ___XXL   ___XXXL      ___ Use my membership $ where you need it.
  
_____$1,000-2,499   Pirate Treasure   $16 per shirt = $________    ___  Please remove me from the distribution list. 
_____$2,500-4,999   Swashbuckler                 
_____$5,000+      Captain’s Table Membership donation                   $________      
 

     Total             $________ 

_____  My donation is in (honor/memory of – circle one)     _____________________________________________________________ 
 

All members’ names will be listed in the newsletter.  Below, please write any updates, comments, or alumni information you’d like included in our  
next newsletter.   YOUR GENEROSITY IS GREATLY APPRECIATED!!!         
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________              

 

Mail to: Page Alumni and Friends Association, PO Box 39616, Greensboro, NC 27438.  All membership donations are TAX-
DEDUCTIBLE. 


